
Preschool had so much fun this past week during
Science Week when we explored which
substances will dissolve in water, made sugar
crystals, learnt about what happens to different
temperature water, made rice dance and
erupted volcanoes.  
We especially loved seeing all our Mad

Scientists dress-up on Friday to end our Science
week on a high note.

Please continue to nurture our inquisitive little
scientists by answering questions and helping
them with home experiments to learn and grow. 
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Reminders

Upcoming Events

Birthdays

Mid-term Break 5-13
March
Reports will be sent
out on Friday 4 March

Thank you for all the families that
participated in our home projects, our
Kindness tree looked amazing and the

children all loved to learn about the
different greetings in their friends'

mother languages!

March is National Nutrition Month, where we will be focusing on

healthy eating throughout. We will also be doing a Food Pyramid in

Reception and a Home Project Recipe Book, more details to follow.  

Our themes for the month are Dr. Seuss, St. Patrick's Day, and Hungry

Caterpillar. 

We have our Midterm break coming up from 5-13 March and hope you

will all enjoy your time with family and friends.

There are also many other exciting things happening in March, a few

mentioned below:

2 March - Dr. Seuss Day - dress in red and white

3 March - World Wildlife Day

15 March - Absolutely Incredible Kid Day

17 March - St. Patrick's Day - dress in green

22 March - World Water Day

25 March - United Nations Day - Class Picnic and dress in cultural

colours or national dress 4 - Nthanda

8 - Chase

9 - Gabriel

March Family 
Home Project

To celebrate UN day, we would like
to ask each family to please send in
a traditional family recipe, to enable
us to compile a School Recipe Book

to recognize and honour our diverse
school community.


